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Executive Summary 

 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) released the Draft Rules of Procedure and 

Draft Standard Impact Statement (IS) Guidelines on December 6th, 2018 and invited 

various organizations to provide written comments by March 15th, 2019.   

 

The Kivalliq Inuit Association (KivIA), represents the Inuit beneficiaries of the Kivalliq 

Region, at the territorial and regional levels, and supports sustainable economic 

development opportunities for Inuit beneficiaries. 

 

The KivIA has reviewed these two documents and has no comments related to revisions 

or recommendations at this time.  

 

The KivIA would like to thank the NIRB for the opportunity to be part of this review. 


